
From: Kelly Menezes <Kelly.Menezes@greatercambridgeplanning.org>
Sent: 25 Mar 2024 07:37:46
To: IDOXDMSPlanning@councilanywhere.org
Cc:
Subject: FW: Pp-12870345
Attachments: Screenshot_20240307-124654_Maps~2.jpg

From: Planning <planning@greatercambridgeplanning.org>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 2:47 PM
To: Kelly Menezes <Kelly.Menezes@greatercambridgeplanning.org>
Subject: FW: Pp-12870345

24/0302/TTCA – for you please.

Kind regards.

Rose Mills – Technical Support Officer

Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Service

South Cambridgeshire Hall | Cambourne Business Park | Cambourne | Cambridge | CB23 6EA

The Guildhall | Market Square | Cambridge | CB2 3QJ

e: Rose.Mills@greatercambridgeplanning.org | t: 01954 713000 | m: 07514921842

www.greatercambridgeplanning.org | www.cambridge.gov.uk | www.scambs.gov.uk | Facebook | Instagram | LinkedIn | X

The Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Service is a strategic partnership between Cambridge City Council and South Cambridgeshire District Council.

When you contact us, we will do our very best to help you. Please note our colleagues have the right to be treated with respect while they try to help you, threatening behaviour or
verbal abuse will not be tolerated. We reserve the right to terminate contact if these guidelines are not followed.

My working days are: Monday-Thursday –  on my non working day please e-mail planning@greatercambridgeplanning.org

From: Sean Smith 
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 2:41 PM
To: Planning <planning@greatercambridgeplanning.org>
Subject: Pp-12870345

In regard to the above application,  in case it's not clear from the photo as there are several bushes and trees in close proximity it's
the one circled in the attached.

Regards

Sean

Sent from my Galaxy


